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January 28, 1999

Dear Debra:

On behalf of Napa Valley Music Associates I want to express

my thanks and great appreciation for your donation of time and
expertise in videotaping our benefit Art Song Recital on Saturday,
January 23.

You did a great job in caguring the excitement and energy of the
spectacular event, concert and setting all the way to the very
last moment, which we truly dJo appreciate.

Once again, thank you very much for being there for us and in
helping to make this a very successful fundraiser. As soon as
we are completed with the copy we shall forward it to you.

We look forward to seeing you at our future events. We h ope
that you enjoyed your stay in Calistoga and that you were able
to unwind after being a videographer all afternoon!

With our best wishes and success to you.

Sifcerely,
L il [

arcia & Paul Battat
Fpa‘Valley Music Associates
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